
 

 

High School Coaches of the All-Stars 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

What are the responsibilities of the High School Coach of an All-Star? 

The TGCA requests that the high school coach assists the All-Star in getting the needed info into the TGCA 

offices in a timely manner by the due date. Also, provide the athlete with a copy of their high school physical 

(make sure it’s the physical not the medical history) 

Also, softball coaches make sure your all-star has a batting helmet and catchers gear if that’s is their 

position. 

 

What does the High School coach do at the All-Star game? 

You will escort your all-star during introductions at 7pm.  

 

What does the High School coach meet to escort their player at the All-Star game? 

Volleyball and Basketball will meet courtside opposite of the score table. You will be called to floor at 

approximately 6:50pm.  

Softball will on field with the Red team coaches meeting on 1st base sideline and Blue team coaches, 

meeting on 3rd base side. You will be called to field at approximately 6:50pm.  

Cheer, Cross Country and Track will meet courtside opposite of the score table. You will be called to floor at 

approximately 7:30pm 

 

Would it be okay to give my player a gift? 

We do NOT allow gift exchanges on the floor/field but if this is to be done, please do so before the 

introductions.  The players will need to leave the gift with their parents in the stands.  

 

Will the High School coaches receive anything? 

Yes, they will receive a certificate from the TGCA.  

 

 


